The General Brock End of June Newsletter

General Brock is the best school in Windsor and Essex County - our strength continues to lie within our partnerships between home and school!

Sadly, this will be Mr

Tentative Staff List for September 202

Principal Mr. Callow
Vice Principal Ms. Dahbour
Secretary Ms. Campbell

Homeroom teachers

JKSK Ms. Chauvin/Mrs. Wilder (ECE)

JKSK Ms. Gimesi/Mrs. Gignac (ECE)

Ms. Harrington

JKSK Ms. Carter Grade 1 Miss. Davies Grade 1 Ms. Bentley Grade 2 Mrs. Gaetz Grade 2/3 Mr. Lumley Grade 3 Mrs. Molenda Grade 3/4 Ms. Mattina Grade 4/5 Mrs. Parsons Grade 5/6 Mr. Bartlett Grade 6 Ms. Brown Grade 7/8 Mr. Paterson

Non-Homeroom staff

Grade 8

Learning Support Teacher (LST)

Reaching Individual Success and Excellence (RISE)

Mrs. Renwick

Giving Attention to Individual Needs and Strengths (GAINS)

Mrs. Jasey

Music

Mrs. Behrens

Preparation Provider

Ms. McKinnon

French as a Second Language (FSL)

English as a Second Language Itinerant (ESL)

Mrs. Joseph

Mrs. Renwick

Mrs. Joseph

Mrs. Renwick

Mrs. Joseph

Mrs. Renwick

Mrs. Joseph

Mrs. Parwick

English as a Second Language Coach (ESL)

Ms. Jouraij-Tannous

Educational Support Staff

Child and Youth Worker (CYW)

Ms. Reid

Early Childhood Educator (ECE)

Early Childhood Educator (ECE)

Educational Assistant (EA)

Educational Assistant (EA)

Educational Assistant (EA)

Educational Assistant (EA)

Custodial Staff

Ms. Barbuzzi

Mr. LaCasse

Mrs. Gignac

Mrs. Wilder

Miss. Chittle

Mrs. Hassan

Miss. Murphy

Miss. Owdeesh

Class Placements for 2023-2024

Over the past month staff have been organizing class lists that ensures a positive learning environment for our Bulldogs.

The students will be able to meet their teacher for next year on the first day of school. The school population continues to fluctuate over the school year and this trend is expected to continue. As a result, class lists, and placements, may change during the third week of September due to new registrations while adhering to Ministry expectations through reorganization.

Our staff works collaboratively and diligently to make this transition, if necessary, a smooth and positive experience.

Farewell

The following Bulldogs will be moving on to other school locations within our Board.

We wiishMr. Caschera, Mr. Lockhart,

Practice handwriting by keeping a journal.

Practice reading by having your child read the recipe aloud when cooking dinner together.

Watch TV together with the sound off and the captions on.

Collect postcards on your vacation and have your child write their favorite memories on the back. Put them into an album to keep forever!

Create a designated "reading nook" in your home that is comfortable and includes your child's interests.

Listen to audiobooks in the car.

Act out your child's favorite storybook together.

Host or attend a book swap.

Have your child help write a grocery list for the week.

Find a pen pal to write letters to throughout the summer.

Practice singing along to your favorite songs at a karaoke party.

Twinkl is here to support you. <u>Visit our website</u> for literacy activities that you can do at home with your child or send home to your students this summer.

Honour Roll Recipients of Grade 7 and Grade 8 Students – Congratulations!

GRADE 8	GRADE 7
Ridi A	Zaniira A

Rayyan M	
Lin N	
Shylei V	
Lillian Z	

Skills for Success for students in grades 1-8 (re